
 

 
 

 

MEETING NOTICE  
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Board of Directors 

of the Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District 

may be present at the 2018 Kent Butler Summit: The Case for 

Regional Collaboration for the Future of the Hill Country.  The 

conference will be located in the LBJ Student Center Ballroom, 

Texas State University, on April 4, 2018. 
 

No discussion of District business and no action of the Board will 

be taken. 
 

 

 


